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Republic of the Philippines NOY 16 2023

Department of Education -

REGION 111 S i R
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CITY OF SAN JOSE DEL MONTE

N
SCHOOLS DIVISION MEMORANDUM ovember 11, 2023

No. {34 s. 2023

GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
DISTRICT FIELD ADVISERS CONFERENCE

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Pursuant with the DepEd Order No.86 s. 2012 titled: Guidelines on
Revitalizing Girl Scouting in Schools Nationwide, this office announces the GSP -
District Field Advisers (DFA) Conference on November 17-18, 2023 at Tagaytay
Highlands, Tagaytay City.

2. The activity aims to strengthen the knowledge of the DFAs with regards to
their duties and responsibilities as GSPs District Field Adviser.

3. District Field Advisers are requested to submit their confirmation on or before
15t of November 2023 for the preparation and reservation on the venue.

4. Participants shall be given service credits equivalent to the number of hours
rendered daily, as per DO. No. 53 s. 2023: “Updated Guidelines on Grant of Vacation
Service Credits to Teachers”.

5. Enclosure no. 1 contains the letter from Bulacan GSP Council.

6. This Memorandum also serves as the approved Travel Authority (TA) of the
participants of this activity.

1 Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is hereby enjoined.

ACAN, EdD, CESO,
vision Superintendent «

Encl: As stated

Reference: As stated

To be included in the Perpetual Index
under the following subjects:

Girl Scouts of the Philippines

Field Advisers Conference

sgod/mea/gsp_fda
028/ November 11,2023

) DerEa Tayo City of San Jose Del Monte  (044) 307-3614 i24 sanjosedelmonte cityedeped.gov.ph @umc-.muy.eon



GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

Central Luzon Region

: DenEd SDO oy
Bulacan Girl Scout Council P2 SDO Ciy oT San

~E C &

U3y,
KoV 1 3"2053‘

Jose del Monte

November 8, 2023

Records Secfion

ERICSON S. SABACAN, EdD., CESOV

Schools Division Superintendent

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education

Schools Division Office of City of San Jose Del Monte
City of San Jose Del Monte, Bulacan

Dear Sir:

The Girl Scouts of the Philippines—Bulacan Council will hold its DISTRICT FIELD
ADVISERS’ CONFERENCE on November 17-18, 2023 at Tagaytay City, Philippines.

In line with this, we would like to ask your permission to allow the District Field Adviser
from their respective districts to attend the said event. The said conference aims to
strengthen the knowledge of the DFAs with regards to their duties and responsibilities
as GSP’s District Field Adviser.

The District Field Advisers are required to submit their confirmation on or before 15t
of November 2023 for the preparation and reservation on the said venue.

In addition, we would like to request that the participants on the said conference will be
given service credits.

We await your favorable response regarding this matter.

Thank you and God Bless!

Sincerely yours,

/w-‘/n(
FELWGSTAMANTE

Council Executive

Approved by:

ERICSO ABACAN, EdD., CESO V
Schools K Superintendent
Departhent of Education—City of San Jose Del Monte



